
Alan & Dianna Weymer 

50 Roberts Street 

Seymour, CT. 06483 

 

 

February 8, 2012 

 

DiGiorgi Roofing & Siding, Inc. 

33 Lancaster Drive 

Beacon Falls, CT. 06403 

 

 

RE:  Weymer-Bathroom Project 

 

Dear Mr. DiGiorgi, 

 

As a previous customer of DiGiorgi Roofing & Siding, this was our third project your 

company has done for us, when faced with another home project, we looked to your 

company when we were remodeling our bathroom.  While we did not know anything 

about your remodeling division, we were pleasantly surprised at the work crew you have 

under Project Manager Ron Spiteri. 

 

While all of the men who came to our home were great, Joe, on Ron’s work crew, stood 

out as an exceptional worker.  We have to let you know that you have a quality employee 

working for you.  Joe pays very close attention to detail and he handled all of our minor 

concerns with a  great deal of professionalism and work ethic.  He works hard, aims to 

please, and his work is done at the level it should be done.  Joe did an amazing job in our 

bathroom.  We are pleased with the outcome of the remodel. 

 

We wanted to personally let you know that each and every time Joe was in our home, we 

had no worries that the job that we contracted to have done was getting done and with the 

outcome we were going to be pleased with.  Joe is a model employee and you are lucky 

to have him working for your company.  We thank you for sending such a professional, 

friendly, and hardworking employee to our home. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Alan & Dianna Weymer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


